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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  
      
FROM: Jeff Gritz, Business Manager, Secretary/Treasurer  
 Oregon and Southern Idaho District Council of Laborers 

 
DATE: March 9, 2023 

 
RE: Memorial Notification of Sister Aida Aranda  
  
Dear Brothers and Sisters:  

 
On behalf of the Oregon & S. Idaho Laborers-Employers Training Trust & JATC, LIUNA 
Local 737, and the District Council, we invite you to join us in honoring and celebrating 
our beloved LIUNA Sister and Training Director, Aida Aranda. 

 
Aida’s passing has deeply affected us all. We have lost a pathfinder and an incredible 
leader in the Construction Trade Industry, as well as a caring mother, sister, and friend. 
Please keep Aida’s family in your thoughts at this most difficult time. Please see below 
details regarding Aida’s upcoming memorial. 

 
Celebration of Life for Aida Aranda 

 

Saturday March 25th, 2023 
11:00am to 2:00pm 

 

Oregon & S. Idaho Laborers’ Training Center & Campus 
17242 NE Sacramento St. 

Portland, Oregon 
 

To plan accordingly, please complete the following RSVP by Wednesday, March 22, 2023. 
https://forms.gle/AuypH4DgzKCQCbxk7 

 
For those wishing to send flowers, please send to: 

OR & S. Idaho Laborers Training Trust 
17242 NE Sacramento St. 

Portland, OR  97230 
 

 For those who would like to contribute a donation in honor of Aida,  
please make checks payable to the "Aida Aranda Benevolence Fund" mailed to: 

OR & S. Idaho District Council of Laborers 
17230 NE Sacramento St., Suite 201 

Portland, OR  97230 
 

Thank you for your time, patience, and support during this very difficult time.  
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